
 
CORONAVIRUS/COVID-19 STATEMENT: 

To our loyal camping and floating families: First and foremost, we hope you and your families 
are well, healthy and safe. In an effort to do our part, for the safety of our staff and the camping 
and floating population during this Coronavirus outbreak, we would like to share with you the 
following:  

1. We are now allowed to open with some restrictions on 4 May 2020 weather permitting.  
Modifications to our activity schedule, event center usage, float and bus schedules may 
be required. All modification will be posted at the camp office. Please be patient as we 
navigate these unchartered waters together 

2. To keep your family safe we have reviewed local, state and CDC guidelines with our 
staff and have continued to update our plan to sanitize our camp office, event center, 
cabins, restrooms, boats, shuttle buses and showers as appropriate on an ongoing 
basis. 

3. While you are here please do your part in keeping other guests and campground staff 
safe by following the fowling COVID-19 suggested guidelines: 

· Please maintain social distancing, keep a minimum distance of six feet between 
you and others. 

· Avoid crowded campground areas and groups of people. 
· Travel with only those from your household. 
· Wash and sanitize your hands often. 
· Bring facemasks, hand sanitizers, soaps, wipes for your family safety.  
· Plan on  wearing  facemask while riding BSC shuttle busses to our river put in 

locations. 
· Cooler up to 52 quarts in size only, one per family while on float trips. 
· Avoid touching your face, handshakes and hugs. 
· Cover your mouth and nose with your elbow when you cough or sneeze. 
· Most importantly, reschedule your trip if you are sick. We will work with you on 

rescheduling your trip. 
4. You can make online reservation requests from our web site www.bscoutdoors.com.  

We have reduced our reservation desk hours to give us more time to clean and sanitize 
our office.  New reservation hours are from 9 AM to 5 PM, call (573)759-7294. We are 
accepting credit card deposits and payment by telephone to facilitate touchless rapid 
registration. 

5. We are here to guide you, answering any questions or just talk – don’t be afraid to call 
us at 573.759.7294 or email us at larryh@dixoncamping.com. 

6. Please share this information with friends on social media. Many regards from: Larry, 
Gayle, Jesse, Jenn, Aundrea, Grant, Grace and our dedicated Staff at BSC Outdoors.  

Larry Helms – Owner Boiling Spring Campground, LLC, DBA “BSC Outdoors” 
18700 Cliff Rd 
Dixon, MO 65459 
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